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Dear SirMMadam

Shenhua International Limited (ASK:SHU) — Resignation of director

The Board of Directors wishes to advise that it has accepted the resignation of Shenhua
International’s Non-executive Director, Mr, James Wan on 5 September 2018.

The Board wishes to thank Mr. James Wan for his contributions to the Company in the past
1) years and wishes Mr. James Wan all the very best with his furure business endeavours.

Om behalf of the board

M
Philip Widjaya

Managing Director



